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Culture Day Celebration -- Ethiopia 

 

On the afternoon of 20th December, 2019, YSP Ethiopia and international delegates were invited to the 

'Culture Day Celebration" and visited one of the private universities, St. Mary University. 

 

We enjoyed the colourful culture of Ethiopia and were impressed by the power and impact of such an 

initiative. 

 

Moreover, we had the chance to speak with the Executive Vice President, Mr. Tedla Haile. We introduced 

to him the activities and initiative of YSP and emphasized on continued and strengthened collaboration. 

 

 


